

WATER REGISTER: N7L1-1777

December 13, 2002

Mr. Peter Millman Environmental Planner Devon Canada Corporation 1600 324 - 8th Avenue S.W. P.O. Box 2850 CALGARY, AB T2P 2Z5

Dear Mr. Millman:

SPILL CONTINGENCY PLAN NAPARTOK WINTER DRILLING PROGRAM 2002-2003, MACKENZIE DELTA

The Northwest Territories Water Board has reviewed the Spill Contingency Plan submitted to the Board on November 5th, 2002. The Board approves this Spill Contingency Plan for the Napartok Winter Drilling Program 2002/2003 and anticipate receiving the updated list of contact names upon its completion.

If you require further assistance, please contact this office. For enquiries of a technical nature, contact Ms. Sarah Aho at (867) 669-2402 or Mr. David Milburn at (867) 669-2650 of the Water Resources Division.

Sincerely,

Gordon Wray

Chairman

N.W.T. Water Board